Department of Ecology

| live in Kalama, Washington and have concerns regarding the risks of a methanol spill on the Columbia
River and estuary if the world’s largest fracked gas to methanol refinery is built on the shoreline.

A large methanol spill would deplete the surface water of oxygen required to sustain aquatic life.

The worst-case scenario is a 300,000 gallon spill into the Columbia River waterway but the tankers being
shipped to China would actually hold 14 million gallons, scheduled for up to 6 per month, increasing the
chances of a disastrous spill.

The shoreline permits for Northwest Innovation Works” must be denied.
Sincerely,
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Linda Leonard
217 Pebble Lane

Kalama, Washington 98625




